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2 NEW STREET NAMES FOR HOUSING DEVELOPMENT AND LAND OFF DYKES OF 
GRAY ROAD, DUNDEE (AN154-2015) 

 
A consultation for new street names associated with the housing development at land off Dykes of 
Gray Road, Dundee was carried out on 10th March, 2015 and concluded on 30th March, 2015. 
 
The consultation correspondence was sent to Ward Councillors, City Archivist, Communities Officer 
and Springfield Homes (applicant). 
 
No correspondence was received in respect of this but the City Archivist contributed historical 
information relating to this area. 
 
After further discussion it is proposed to use the local name of “Gray” and add Scottish terms for land, 
valley etc. 
 
The following names are proposed for the new streets within the proposed village as detailed on the 
plan to be displayed at the meeting:- 
 

 Nethergray (meaning Lower Gray); 
 

 Grayhaugh (meaning Gray Land Beside River); and 
 

 Strathgray (meaning Valley of Gray). 
 
Proposed Street Names: 
 

 Nethergray Road  Strathgray Road  Grayhaugh Close 
   

 Nethergray Entry  Strathgray Gardens  Grayhaugh Loan 
   

 Nethergray Wynd  Strathgray Wynd  Grayhaugh Wynd 
   

 Nethergray Gait  Strathgray Path  Grayhaugh Path 
   

 Nethergray Lane  Strathgray Lane  

   

 Nethergray Crescent  Strathgray Crescent  

 
 
Committee is therefore asked to approve the above new street names. 
 


